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Legacy Community Spring Clean Up 
Event Date:  Saturday, May 14th, 9 a.m. to 12:00 noon (Rain of Shine!) 
Location:  Old Mill Pond balcony, near corner of Rouge Bank Drive and Legacy Drive 
Happy Spring Legacy Residents!!  
We are so glad to see and feel the warmer days ahead and we will all agree that spring has yet to show it is truly here to stay. 
We need your help to tidy up the neighbourhood and get ready for summer.  Bring your energy and enthusiasm, bring a 
friend or a family member and join us as we assemble at the Old Mill Pond balcony at 9:00 a.m on May 14th. The event will 
continue until 12:00 noon, and you are welcome to join whenever you can make it. Someone will be there to dispatch you to 
cover as much ground as possible.   Protective gloves and garbage bags will be provided.  We would like to extend a special 
invitation to our Legacy youth to come out and accumulate community hours. Please be sure to wear appropriate clothing 
and footwear.  Help keep Legacy beautiful by volunteering your time and supporting this valuable community event. If you 
need further information or have suggestions for this activity or any other community setting related ideas, please contact 
Jean-Pierre at setting@legacynet.ca 

Italian Canadian Olympic Achievement  
We are very excited to celebrate the success of Michael B. in grade 8 in making the 
Canadian Olympic National Italian Team who are travelling to Italy 
in June. Michael won gold in Running Long Jump and qualified for 
the 80m Sprint and Relay Team. He will be competing against 
athletes from around the world in Italy in early June. 

Gauss Math Contest  
105 Legacy grade 6, 7, and 8 students wrote the Gauss Math Contest this week. Many 
scored very well. Honourable mention goes to: 
• Hrithik K., Athithen S, and Sumedh D. in grade 6 
• Carter N. and Zoe M. in grade 7 
• Arjun B. and Kabilan P. in grade 8  

Backwards Day!!  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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm
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Laura Ryckman
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Legacy Track & Field 2016 
On Thursday, May 19th students in Grades 4-8 will be participating in Legacy’s annual Track and Field Day.  The school 
meet supports the Health and Physical Education curriculum and participation is required unless there is a medical reason 
your child is unable to partake. These students will be helpers and can contribute in other ways to the school track meet. 
The activities and events will begin in the morning and continue throughout the day. Students will have built in breaks 
throughout the day and are encouraged to bring litter-less healthy snacks and stay hydrated. We will break for the regular  
lunch period.  It is important that your son/daughter come to school prepared for the days’ events. This means that the 
following items are essential: 

• Sunscreen 
• Hat 
• Running/Athletic shoes 
• Water and healthy snacks 
• Appropriate clothing for the weather and the event (NO JEANS) 

Students will be notified the following week, if they have qualified for the East Area Track & Field Meet (June 13th).   
As always, we would appreciate any parent volunteers who would be willing to help our staff run these events.  If you are 
able to help out for the day please call Mrs. Currie at 905-472-4764, or send a message with your child.  
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